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Air Force to host open house July 25 
 
KIRTLAND AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. –The Air Force will host an open house, Thursday, July 

25, at the groundwater treatment system facility on Kirtland AFB from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. 

 

The open house at the groundwater treatment system facility is an opportunity to learn about the 

work being done to remove groundwater contamination caused by a historical leak at the old base 

bulk fuels facility. Interested community members will be able to access the facility from the 

Ridgecrest Gate. Air Force and NMED environmental experts will be available at the facility to 

explain clean-up activities and answer questions. 

 

For more information, please contact 377 Air Base Wing/Public Affairs (PA) at 505-846-5991 or 

by email, 377ABW.PA@us.af.mil. 

  

mailto:afcec.pa@us.af.mil
mailto:377abw.pa@us.af.mil
mailto:377ABW.PA@us.af.mil


 

Circle on the map below indicates designated parking. 
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